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Highlights of the Week: 
Happy New Year and Welcome Back! 

Daily 5: We read I Am Martin Luther King Jr. and discussed how we can be kind to others 
even when others are not. We also received our new spelling sort.  
Writing: The students have been working diligently on their teaching books and making their 
Table of Contents.  
Math: This week in class, the students went to Antarctica to study the Rockhopper and King 
Penguins! We used their heights to compare and write inequalities. We also measured ourselves 
to see how tall we are.  
Theme: We have been discussing what we can do with money – save and spend. The class also 
learned about wants vs. needs and goods vs. services. The students worked together to sort 
cards into goods and services in small groups. 
A few messages from Admin: 
School Restrooms:  Many have you have been inquiring about the new changes in our single use bathrooms here on 
campus. As per State Law ("The Equitable Restrooms Act" effective  January 1, 2020),  all single occupancy restrooms at all 
public schools are to be designated as Gender-Neutral.  Rest assured, that each of our single use restrooms will continue to be 
monitored by staff and each of the doors have the appropriate hardware to ensure complete privacy. The locker 
areas/restrooms in the Gaylord Nelson Gym will remain labeled as Gender-Specific as they are equipped with multiple 
facilities. If you have further questions regarding this new public act, please feel free to contact Mr. Zamiar.  
Safety Issue:  As the weather gets colder, the traffic on Amos Bennett seems to increase.  This creates a significant Safety 
Concern for our students. Please help us decrease this hazard by using the prescribed carpool procedures and not Amos 
Bennett Rd. to park, pick up, or drop off students before or after school.  It is a significant safety hazard to our students and 
neighbors. If you must park to pick up or drop off your child for any reason, please do so in the school's designated parking 
areas. Thank you. -  Tony Zamiar 
 

Sight Words 
1. become 
2. cat 
3. down 
4. going 
5. home 
6. one 
7. out 
8. something 
9. take 
10.that 
11.week 
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Upcoming Dates:   
v Favorite Book Day in Ms. Mui’s Class: Monday, January 13th  
v Early Release: Wednesday, January 15th 
v 7 Minute Class Run: Thursday, January 16th at 9:45AM 
v No School: Monday, January 20th 
v Farm to Table: Wednesday, January 22nd (Lunch/Recess from 11:25 – 12:25) 
v Trivia Night: Friday, January 24th from 6:30-10PM 

 
 

 

 

 
Math Practice 
Writing inequalities (greater than, less than, equal to). 
 
Math Homework: Please complete pages 67 and 68 for 
Monday, January 13th.    
 

Class Wish List  
If you would like to 
donate materials to our 
classroom, feel free to 
refer to this document 
below:  
https://docs.google.com/spre
adsheets/d/1Raabt-
Kv4hlXdnv2x65X2myXAxfBNw
INoUaPUqPIlvs/edit?usp=shar
ing 

 

Parent Volunteers 
Parents, if you come to volunteer, you must have the 
volunteer form completed. Please contact office for 
confirmation. We’d love to have you in for Lunch and Recess! 
You may sign up on my webpage for Lunch and Recess! 
 
If you would like to wash the classroom towels, please click 
the following link: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080a45acad2ca7fe3-wash 
 
 

Contact Info 
Please continue to 
contact us with any pick 
up changes, clubs, 
appointments, 
sicknesses, and 
absences. 
 
Ms Mui: 
kmui@pccharterschool.org 
Ms. Bonicontro: 
abonicontro@pcchartersc
hool.org 
 

 


